

US Agency for International Development Attn: Administrator Mark Green Ronald Reagan Building Washington, D.C. 20523-1000



Dear Ambassador Green,

We ask that you use the information you gathered on your recent trip to Sudan to urge the Administration to delay a decision on lifting sanctions on Sudan.

We of the Never Again Coalition are concerned that there has not been enough time for the Administration to be sure that the government of Sudan has fundamentally changed its ways and has achieved the benchmarks required by the US for sanctions to be permanently lifted.

Lifting sanctions prematurely and allowing a genocidal government access to financial resources is dangerous and it puts Sudanese, Americans and others at considerable and unnecessary risk. We urge you to ensure that strong pressures are brought to bear on the government of Sudan until it ends its support of terrorism, ends its wars against its own people and demonstrates positive actions that clearly and significantly improve the lives of all Sudanese.

Sincerely,

nancy Dawsn